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15th May, 1920,

. Dear Sirs,
I beg to acknowleige the receipt of your 1et;er
of the 25th March last, forwarding a copy ¢f one receive.i
from the Managers of the Tug "KAILANY, ani, in thanking
you for your attention in this case, I haw to say th.a‘bb
the Committee have now given instructions lor this
vessel's character to be withirawn from th¢ Register Book,
ani three 40ts (...) inserted, indicating withidrawal of
class at Qwners' request.

I may add that I am informing The Kailan Mining
Administration accordingly.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Messrs. Wm. FOrbEB & GOQ'
Import Department,
Victoria Street,
TIENTSIN, North China. Secretary.,
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